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June 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
CAPE CORNWALL SCHOOL YEAR 5 CURRICULUM ENRICHMENT MORNING – Monday 30th June. 
  
We can’t wait to welcome Year 5 pupils from our local feeder schools on Monday 30th June for our Year 
5 Curriculum Enrichment Morning. During the morning, students will be joining us to experience lessons 
across a wide range of subjects this year it will include Drama, Geography, Computer Science, Food 
and Cape Active.  
 
We will collect and drop off your child from their primary school, unless you are Sennen, St Levan or St 
Just who have all opted to use their own transport. 
 
Pick up: Pendeen 8.45am 
               St Buryan 8.30am  
 
The morning will begin at 9am and as part of your visit there will be refreshments during the morning and 
lunch will be provided before departure from 12.30pm. Your children will need to wear their usual school 
uniform. 

 
I would be grateful if you could complete the form using the link below regarding your child’s needs by 
Friday 13th June https://forms.office.com/e/ZTGW8jDA8U  

 
We very much hope that you will come along to learn more about Cape Cornwall School, a school that 
lives at the heart of the local community. Further information about Cape Cornwall School is available 
from our website and in our prospectus which you can see by following this link Home - Cape Cornwall School  

 
If you have any questions about our school and what we can offer your child, please do not hesitate to 
contact us.   
 
I look forward to meeting with you over the next few weeks and to warmly welcoming you to Cape 
Cornwall School. 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr J Hall 
Head of School 
jhall@cape.tpacademytrust.org 
01736 788501 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/ZTGW8jDA8U
https://cape.cornwall.sch.uk/#:~:text=In%20fact,%20in%202019,%20the%20last%20year%20of
mailto:hallj@cape.cornwall.sch.uk


                                                                                                       

 
 


